
 
 

          August 30, 2018 

The PAA is a self-funded, parent run organization. The PAA is a non-for-profit organization that was 

formed to independently operate and finance activities and basketball program for all 3rd through 6th 

grade students. The PAA works closely with District 91 School Administration at both Kelvin Grove and 

Milne Grove. We are looking for some volunteers to join our board and help us make this a successful 

year for all of our children.   

We are currently looking for a Treasurer and Player Representative to join our board. These two 

positions need to be voted in by a majority vote that will be held on September 19th (6:30) at our next 

PAA board meeting. If you are interested in filling one of our voted positions, please contact us at 

Dist91paa@gmail.com by September 14, 2018. 

The following other positions are also available: 

Scheduler 

Tournament Coordinator  

Tournament Committee 

Coaches and assistant coaches 

If you have any questions as to what each position entails, please contact one of us and we will get you a 

description of the role. 

We welcome all parents of D91 students to come to our meetings and volunteer in any way that you can 

to help make this year a success. 

 

Sincerely: 

Annmarie Kelderhouse, President 

Angela Vahl, Vice President 

Nicki Dulek, Secretary  

   

 


